
Aycliffe Drive Primary School 

 

Reception The children have been settling in really well, 
learning the routines and expectations of the classroom. 
We have begun out Fairy Tales topic with Goldilocks and 
the Three Bears. 

Nursery Everyone is settling really well, learning the rou-
tines and forming new friendships.  

Preschool Would like to warmly welcome all the new chil-
dren and families, we look forward to working with you all. 

 
Reception The children will continue to explore the 
learning environment indoors and outside, as well as 
learning more about each other. We will continue with 
Goldilocks and the Three Bears  

Nursery We will continue building friendships and con-
tinue their topic, ―All About Me‖, making collage faces. 

 

 Welcome to all of the new children and families who have joined us and welcome back to our returning families! The 
children are settling into their new classrooms and routines well. We are also enjoying getting to know more about them 
and their families – thank you to all of the Reception Class families who have already sent in photos or posted on Tapes-
try. We will be looking at these with the children next week. 

      In Nursery the 30hr children will begin their regular sessions Mon-Thurs 8:15am to 3pm and 8:15-11:15 on Fridays. 

     In Reception children will begin attending all day, Monday to Friday. 

     Please could parents check their child’s bag/packed lunch in Reception for a blue water bottle which has gone 
            missing. If found please return to a member of staff. 

 Please could you keep an eye out for a small green Micro Scooter with 3 wheels, which has gone missing from the 

bike rack at school this week. 

 Please let a member of staff know if you are having issues logging on to Tapestry, we hope to have everyone able 
to log in very soon. 

Pre-School have places available for 2-year-olds.  Please contact us on Tel: 01442 973183 or 
email preschool@aycliffedrive.herts.sch.uk for more information and a friendly chat. FREE TASTER visit for all enquires. 

Preschool Donations:  If any parents have any good quality outdoor play equipment their children have grown out of, Pre-
School would be very grateful of their donation. 

Reception’s Role Play Area—
Goldilocks and the Three Bears 

Nursery’s Investigation Area –
Exploring our Senses 
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